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Docket Nos. 50-387
50-388 '

C~g~L Fi l~
UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION I

631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA19406

November 19, 1980

Pennsylvania Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Norman W. Curtis

Vice President
Engineering and Construction - Nuclear

2 North Ninth Street'l1 entown, Pennsyl vania 18101

Gentlemen:

Inspection and Enforcement Bulletin No. 80-23 was transmitted to you for
action by, letter dated November 14, 1980. The first paragraph erroneously
stated, "No written response is required." It should have stated, "A written
response is required."

Sincer ely,

yce H. Grier
ector

CC:
A. R. Sabol, Manager, Nuclear guality Assurance
W. E. Barberich, Licensing Engineer
H. W. Keiser, Superintendent of Plant
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